
Mississippi Mills has received multiple resolutions from other municipalities regarding 

their views on Bill 23. (listed below)  

 Mississauga 

 Plymton Wyoming 

 Lanark Highlands 

 Joly 

 Mattawa 

 Prince Edward County 

We have also received multiple communications from Watson and Associated regarding 

Bill 23. Please reach out to the clerks department if you would like a copy. 

 

 


